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BMC Peak Area meeting to be held on Wednesday 22nd November 2017 at 6.30pm 

including the ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire, S32 2HE 
 

Food will be provided from 6.00pm 

1. Stanage – presentation and Q&A by the Chief Executive of the 

Peak District National Park Authority 

Sarah Fowler 6.30pm 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING:  7.30pm 

2. Apologies for absence   

3. Minutes of previous AGM held on 23rd November 2016 Rob Greenwood  

4. Chair’s report   Rob Greenwood  

5. Election of Officers 

a. Chair 

b. Secretary 

c. National Council representatives x 2 – see attached 

d. Area Youth Coordinator 

e. Clubs Committee representative 

f. Climbing Walls representative 

g. Hill walking representatives x 2 

Steve Clark  

6. Vote of thanks The Chair  

7. Dates of the 2018 meetings – all at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, 

S32 2HE 

• January 31st 

• April 4th 

• May 23rd 

• September 5th 

• November 21st 

  

ORDINARY MEETING:  8.00pm 

8. Apologies for absence   

9. Actions from the last meeting 

a. Obtain data about proportion of attendees who are hillwalkers 

 

b. Circulate list of fixed gear replacements at Dovedale 

 

c. Letter to the National Trust thanking them for assistance and 

cooperation at Dovedale 

 

Becky Hammond 

 

Becky Hammond/Gary 

Gibson 

 

 

10. BMC Organisational review John Roberts & Ray 

Wigglesworth 

 

11. Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives – see Peak 

Area Newsletter for most information 

Peter Judd & Austin 

Knott 

9.15pm 

12. Update from Area Youth Coordinators – see attached Zoe Spriggins & Penny 

Watkin 

 

13. Access updates – see Peak Area Newsletter for most information Henry Folkard & 

others 

 

14. National Council report – see attached David Brown  

15. Peak Area Newsletter: please send any contributions to peakarea@gmail.com  

16. Any other business  9.45pm 

17. Date and time of next meeting: 

 Wednesday 21st January, 7.30pm, at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 

 

 

The meeting will be followed the famous ANNUAL QUIZ 

set this year by Dave Parry and Mike Cheque with a stupendous range of prizes 
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Our team of Access Representatives are all volunteers and cover the following areas: 

Peak Co-ordinator Henry Folkard 
henry.folkard@bmcvolunteers.org.uk 
01298 871849   

Northern Peak and Chew Valley Mark Warwicker 
mwarwicker@live.co.uk 
07966 015155 

Stanage and Burbage 

Adam Long 
henry.folkard@bmcvolunteers.org.uk 
01298 871849 

Henry Folkard 
adam@adamlong.co.uk 
07971 134345 

Eastern Moors & Sheffield Moors 

Adam Long 
 

Henry Folkard  

Louise Hawson 07779 298566 

Staffordshire Grit & Churnet Andi Turner 
turnera700@aol.com 
01538 381595 

Matlock area Ian Milward ian128a@btinternet.com 

Kinder / Bleaklow / Alport  Henry Folkard 
 

Peak Limestone Jon Fullwood  

jon.fullwood@hrsservices.co.uk 
07917 735981 

Bouldering  Adam Long    
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